
Communication Purpose: Notification of online application 

Mode: Email 

Student Group: Commuters 

Subject: Emergency Student Grant Funds – Application Available 

 

Dear Student, 

We appreciate your patience as we have navigated federal and state guidance in determining how best 

to assist our students financially during this unprecedented time. 

You may be eligible for an Emergency Student Grant which we hope will assist you with possible 

expenses related directly to the disruption of campus services due to the coronavirus pandemic, 

including expenses such as food, course materials, technology needs, transportation, etc. 

Commuter students that wish to be considered for funds through this grant program are required to 

submit an online form. Submission of this form does not guarantee fund availability. The form is located 

on the NGU student portal. After logging on to the portal, select Students > My Holds > Emergency 

Student Grant Request Form. The form must be submitted by May 31st for consideration.  

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact us at NGUcentral@ngu.edu. Please know that we continue to 

pray for you during this time. 

Sincerely, 

NGUcentral 

North Greenville University 

Email: NGUcentral@ngu.edu 
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